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Our Ref: MRp/BMa 
 
13 September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
School Closure Monday 19 & Friday 23 September 2022 
 
Following the announcement that Monday 19 September will be a Bank Holiday, marking the 
funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, I am writing to confirm that Allerton Grange will be 
closed on this day.  School will re-open on Tuesday 20 September. 
 
I would also like to remind you that Friday 23 September is a training day and school will be closed 
to students. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
M Roper 
Headteacher 
 
 

Road Safety Awareness 

Be a considerate driver 

Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane 

Be respectful of our local residents 

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit 

Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children 

Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, 

for cleaner air! 
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